
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: August 29th, 2022 

Contact: Rep. Stubbs, (608) 266-3784 

 

Rep. Stubbs’ Statement on the Hunt Institute’s 2022 Early Childhood 

Leadership Summit 

 

MADISON, WI – On August 25th and 26th, Representative Shelia Stubbs attended the Hunt 

Institute’s 2022 Early Childhood Leadership Summit in Phoenix, Arizona to learn more about 

innovative childhood development research that could inform public policies. After attending 

this institute, Representative Stubbs (D-Madison) released the following statement: 

“When it comes to improving education, early childhood is the most critical window to ensure 

lifetime success. Over ninety percent of brain development occurs before a child enters 

kindergarten. As we strive to improve educational outcomes we must target early childhood and 

pre-kindergarten learning. The earlier we provide children with robust and valuable education 

the more we expand their lifelong potential.” 

“Giving our children more opportunities than we had ourselves is one of our most important 

responsibilities. Ensuring every family has access to childcare, every child receives an effective 

education, and every parent has the ability to support their child is how we honor that 

responsibility. It is our duty to work tirelessly to make Wisconsin a place worthy of our 

children.” 

“I am proud to have attended the Hunt Institute’s 2022 Early Childhood Leadership Summit in 

Phoenix, Arizona. It was an honor to hear from experts and fellow legislators about crafting 

effective early childhood policies. The discussion facilitated by the Early Childhood Leadership 

Summit provided actionable insight into supporting early childhood care and education that will 

help families here in Wisconsin and throughout the country. I am glad to have had this wonderful 

opportunity to learn and share ideas.” 

“I look forward to partnering with the Hunt Institute to bring their insight and expertise on 

childhood education and development to Wisconsin. Together we can craft policy that supports 

our children and families, helping them to achieve their hopes and aspirations. I know this 

partnership will help us accomplish wonderful things for the people of Wisconsin.” 


